
PEACHES Kokua Hui
Annual Membership Drive

(NOW IN PROGRESS)

MEMBERSHIP DUES & DONATIONS ARE USED TOWARD THE PURCHASE OF NEW AIR CONDITIONING
UNITS, CLASSROOM SUPPLIES, OR ANY SCHOOL NEEDS FOR THE CURRENT SCHOOL YEAR. 

Please enclose your dues/shirt payments/donations in the membership envelope that was sent home
with your child, and return it to the school office.  Extra envelopes are available at the school office.
Envelope will be returned to you stamped “Mahalo PEACHES Kokua Hui” and will serve as your receipt. 
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MAHALO FOR YOUR SUPPORT!

If you would like to attend Kokua Hui meetings or volunteer for Kokua Hui events, we welcome your
involvement! Please go online and complete the registration form at https://bit.ly/huidrive2425, call
the school at 808-307-4800, or email the Hui at peaches.kokuahui@gmail.com. Kokua Hui meetings
will be held on the 2nd Thursdays of every month, and may be subject to change. Members are
notified of all meetings and volunteer opportunities in advance.

Partnership is key! The Parent-Teacher Organization of Pearl City Highlands Elementary
School is dedicated to support projects that benefit the growth and learning of all and
continue to build harmonious relations among parents, teachers, our school and community.

JOIN NOW!
 Membership Dues $20 per family

Any monetary donations are also appreciated 
DEADLINE: August 30, 2024


